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Filed Electronically Via IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Surrender and Cancellation of Temporary Fixed Satellite Earth Station 
 Authorizations Under Call Signs E980184 through E980190, held by 
 Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation  

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation (“NGSC”), the licensee of the 
temporary fixed satellite earth station authorizations under Call Signs E980184 through 
E980190, we hereby surrender and request cancellation of those seven authorizations.  
NGSC is no longer operating the facilities authorized under Call Signs E980184 
through E980190.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
David R. Siddall 
Counsel to Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation 
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